August 13, 2020

Jeff Johnson

Catoosa Utility Department
5581 Plateau Road
Crossville, TN 38571

In order to provide additional water service on Carson Lane, it is necessary to extend the main waterline
from Carson Road, approximately 1,400 feet in the ROW of Carson Lane. Please consider this a request
for approval for this project. | propose to provide the trenching work for the waterline, as well as
coordinating any easements that are necessary and the City provide the labor and materials to installa 4
inch line.

Please present this proposal to the appropriate boards and call me if you have any questions at 931-979-
0554.

Sincerely, ——7 7
FredStout

1025 Bowman Loop
Crossville, TN 38571
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